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Updated MOU with Denton Public School Foundation

Summary

The Memorandum of Understanding outlines the relationship between the two entities 
that work together for the betterment of the students and staff of Denton ISD.  

Background Information

The MOU between Denton ISD and the Denton Public School Foundation, Inc. is the 
document that outlines the relationship between the two entities and is reviewed 
annually and updated for board review and consideration.

Significant Issues

None

Fiscal Implications

The District provides in kind match and certain services for the benefit of the foundation. 
The District’s commitment is outlined in item B of the MOU.

Superintendent’s Recommendation

The superintendent recommends passage of the MOU with the Denton Public School 
Foundation, Inc.


